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Monday Message 
 

Dear Ross Road Families, 
 
This week at Ross Road the Second Step message classes are discussing is about 
Being Responsible. 
One rule we have at Ross Road is “Be Responsible”. Being responsible helps make 
our school a place where everyone can learn. When we’re responsible, we can be 
trusted to do the right thing. We help others. We clean up our messes. We admit 
when we make mistakes or do the wrong thing. We focus on our schoolwork. This 
week, students are asked to think about how they can be responsible and do the 
right thing in class, and at lunch and recess. 
 
Severe Weather 
As winter weather approaches, we would like to remind parents, guardians, and 
students about the North Vancouver School District's winter weather procedures and 
announcements. 
All schools in the North Vancouver School District will remain OPEN, if at all possible 
during winter weather, including snowfalls. Any district-wide closure will be decided 
by 6:30 a.m. and will be announced through the media, placed on the school district 
website and schools' websites, shared with parents/guardians via SchoolMessenger 
(email and/or text), and emailed to staff. For more information, please visit the 
district Severe Weather Information web page.  
 
Christmas Bureau Information for families 
The Family Services of the North Shore Christmas Bureau provides grocery gift 
cards, toys and holiday gift baskets to local families, seniors and individuals. This 
year, more than ever, we are here to support your school community.  Do you know 
of a family that may benefit from this giving program? To find out how the program 
works and what support is available please see attachment. 
 
Argyle Replacement Project 
Phase 1 of the Argyle Secondary School Replacement Project is nearing completion. 
On January 4, 2021, students and staff will start the new year off in our brand new 
home! 
 
Important Dates 
Nov 18-PAC Executive meeting over Zoom, all are welcome 
Nov 23-Pro-d, school not in session for students 
Nov 30-End of term 1 
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https://www.sd44.ca/District/WeatherProcedures/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 
Kind regards, 
 
Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Jason Haywood, Vice Principal 
klechleiter@sd44.ca   jhaywood@sd44.ca 
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